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ASX AND MEDIA RELEASE 

17 May 2024 

QUEENSLAND OPERATIONS – REGULATORY UPDATE 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (The Star) has been advised by the Office of Liquor and Gaming 
Regulation, on the recommendation of the Honourable Yvette D’Ath MP, that the Governor in Council 
has approved changing the date of effect of the licence suspensions for The Star Gold Coast and 
Treasury Brisbane casinos from 31 May 2024 to 20 December 2024. 

The Star has been advised that this will allow the Queensland Government to consider the outcomes of 
the Second Bell Inquiry into The Star in New South Wales and to better assess The Star’s remediation 
progress, before making further decisions. 

The term of the Special Manager appointment for The Star Gold Coast and Treasury Brisbane casinos 
remains unchanged and is currently due to end on 8 December 2024. 

This notification relates only to The Star’s Queensland operations. The Star is continuing to participate 
in the Second Bell Inquiry which remains ongoing in New South Wales. 
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